
SCOTTISH BORDERS COUNCIL 
PEEBLES PARKING WORKING GROUP 

 
 NOTE of Meeting of the PEEBLES PARKING 

WORKING GROUP held via Microsoft 
Teams on Wednesday, 9 March 2022 at 3.00 
pm 

    
 
 
 

Present:- Councillor R. Tatler  (Chairman), Councillor E. Small, Mr S. Watson 
Apologies:- Councillor S. Haslam, Mr P. Maudsley, Mr. G. Ramsey 
In Attendance:- Team Leader (Policy/Road User Management), Assistant Engineer (Road 

Safety & Traffic Management), Parking Supervisor, Democratic Services 
Team Leader. 
 

 

 
 

1. NOTE OF MEETING  
There had been circulated copies of the Note of the Meeting held on 2 February 2022 and 
this was approved. 
 

2. PEEBLES PARKING STUDY  
There had been circulated copies of proposed questions for both the face to face and 
citizen space questionnaires.  Members discussed the questions and agreed where 
amendments and additions could be made.  The Chairman suggested that the Community 
Council be consulted on the questions and this was agreed and that they be asked to 
respond by early April.  With regard to timescale Ms Gilhooly suggested carrying out the 
face to face work for one week in June and one week in August. The Citizen Space 
questionnaire could be available from April to September.  Ms Gilhooly agreed to speak to 
the consultants to check their availability and obtain quotes for the work. 
 

3. DATE OF NEXT MEETING  
It was agreed that the next meeting be held in early June to agree who should carry out 
the survey work in light of the quotes received and also for final approval of the 
questionnaires. 
 
 

The meeting concluded at 3.30 pm   


